
 

Hi All, 

It has been a very busy week in F2. Thank you for all the wonderful poppies that we received, 

they are sitting proudly in our Poppy Garden near the entrance to school. The children have also 

enjoyed listening to the ‘Mystery Readers’ who have been visiting our classroom…remember it’s 

never too late to sign up! The children were fantastic on our trip to Church, thank you to all of  

our volunteers who helped. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a discussion 

with your child:  

• The Scarecrow’s Wedding by Julia Donaldson 

• Our first school trip to St Nicholas Church 

• Diwali Day 

• Maths- the number 4 and 5 

 

Homework: 

 
 

Our Welly Walk:  

On Tuesday we are going to be going on a Welly Walk around our school 

grounds to collect leaves and sticks. The children are more than welcome 

to bring in their wellington boots in a bag for them to use. 

Finally, just a reminder our Phonics Workshop takes place on Tuesday 

9am, we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


